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Gentlemen:

I have examined the application dated /4//” 2 - 77
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CHERRY CREEK PLAZA,SUITE 1201
600 SOUTH CHERRY STREET
DENVER, COLORADO 80222

PHONE NO. 303/321-2217

\ POWERS ELEVATION COMPANY INC OlL WELL ELEVATIONS AND LOCATIONS
<>~

November 30, 1979

Joe D. Ramey, Director

New Mexico 0i1 & Gas Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

RE: Amerded Application for Spacing Exception
John H. Hill & Gordon L. Llewellyn
Newsom "A" #9
NW NE Sec 10 T26N R8W
605'FNL & 1705'FEL
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Enclosed are duplicate copies of U.S.G.S. Sundry Form 9-331 (explaining the
necessity for a spacing exception), the location and elevation plat (showing

offset ownerships) and the applicable topographic map (showing location and
access road).

The appropriate waivers will be sent under separate cover by Gabriel Bjerke
(Landman, Supron Energy Corporation in Dallas), who confirmed this matter
with me in a telephone conversation on November 28, 1979, and John Ahlm
(District Landman, E1 Paso Exploration Company in Farmington), who confirmed
this matter with me in a telephone conversatjon today.

Please note that this location is a farmout from Supron Energy Corporation.

Should you require any additional information in order to approve this
Application for Spacing Exception, please advise. This application supersedes
the one submitted on November 28, 1979.

Very truly yours,
POWERS ELEVATION

. . laSaace

Jacqueline E. LaSasso

JEL/cw
Enclosures

cc: (2) New Mexico 0i1 & Gas Conservation Commission, Aztec District Office.-
Gabriel Bjerke, Supron Energy Corporation, Dallas, Texas
John Ahlm, E1 Paso Exploration Company, Farmington, New Mexico
Leon Wiederkehr, Esperanza Energy Corporation, Austin, Texas
Gordon L. Llewellyn, Dallas, Texas



